DECEMBER 2020 "ZOOM” COMMITTEE MEETING NOTES

APOLOGIES: Mal Brown; Ryan Heath; Laura Mather; Cyril Nolan; Gary Nolan.
PRESENT : Annette Dickinson-Flint; Chris Flint; Mark Fone; Graham Jackson; Howard Jones;
Max Lloyd; Lorna Rogers; Don Wallington.

CHAIRMAN'S REPORT :

There was no activity to report during the previous 4 week lockdown

Review of Covid-19 / Safety requirements.

The guidelines from both the Government and England Squash are constantly being changed.

The tier allocation is to be reviewed on 16™ December and circumstances may well change after the
Christmas “truce".

I will inform all members of all changes by newsletter as soon as possible.

Currently, there appears to be some confusion about what type of “play” is permitted. I will re-issue
the England Squash table showing what is permitted in tier 2.

A further £275 was added to our £150 and donated to the Shrewsbury Hospice in memory of Stuart
Blamey & Barry Tweddle

TREASURER'S & MEMBERSHIP SECRETARY'S REPORT :
a] 102 Members have rejoined; A further ten who have not rejoined but are playing.
The number renewing is down compared with October 2019 by about 40. ..

CLUB CAPTAIN :
a] No County activity reported other than efforts to restart the Junior Academy.

JUNIOR REPORT :
a] None.

WEBSITE
a] Guy Scott requested members to provide additional squash & racketball photographs

DISCUSSION TOPIC.
a] Work is continuing to look into the impact of the "cashless" society on our light meter fees etc.
Costed options will be produced for debate, including a possible implementation programme.

ANY OTHER BUSINESS:
a] A centre line is to be placed on court to help with line calling for "sides”.
b] The "bubbles” list is to be updated and displayed on WhatsApp and notice boards.

Date of next meeting
[Subject to possible Government Instructions a decision
will be taken to either meet at the Club or hold another "Zoom" meeting]

Monday 11™ JANUARY 2021 @ 1900 Hours



